Mark your calendars and sign-up for THE charity event of the holiday season.
  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Food will be made available (as well as Armenian cognac for those who want it) and items will be for sale to help the Armenian refugees of Artsakh.

This event will focus on explaining to non-Armenians the dire humanitarian needs of our people, so all Armenians are encouraged to bring friends.  After buying tickets for yourself, purchase a few extra and invite your charitable friends - and don't forget to share the flyer and link on social media!


